Email Viewer Page 1 of 3

Date Sent Tuesday, February 02, 2016

From Kyle Frakes

Subject Subject: Cycling KC Annual Banquet and RiDE Program Registration!

Cycling Kansas City

2 February 2016

annual

The Banquet is Fast Approaching!

We are only weeks away from the 2016 CKC banquet and business meeting. This exciting event will be held on February 20th from 6-10PM at Black on Burlington. The evening begins with a cash bar networking reception, followed by dinner, a short business meeting, speaker, silent auction, door prizes, 50/50 raffle and fun! Joe Fox, owner of Cycle City in Parkville and 7th Place Finisher of the 2015 Ride the Divide race will be our keynote speaker. We will also present the first ever Cycling Kansas City Lifetime Achievement Award. It has been bestowed by a group consisting of MoBikeFed, KanBikeWalk and Urban Trail Co and CKC.



We hope to see you all there!

Advance registration is required - \$35 until February 13th - late registration \$45. CKC is going to celebrate YOU, our members, who have truly earned recognition for all your amazing achievements. Space is limited. Register now!

More News

RiDE Program

Our Rider Development Experience program begins soon. If you are interested in improving your cycling skills, check out our program to see which group best suits you. We have three groups: A, B, and C, ranging from beginner to advanced. This comprehensive 8-12 week program brings coaches and students together in a weekly training environment to help you reach your goals. From the new rider seeking to complete their first metric century, to the avid cyclist seeking to complete a 5-hour century, the RiDE program will fit anyone at any level. We believe healthy people create healthy communities. Let us help you reach your goals and have fun while doing it!

For more information about each group, click here.

Email Viewer Page 2 of 3



Register now! Space is limited.

Overland Park Advocacy

Because of a few, but vocal opponents, Implementation of new bike lanes in Overland Park have been put on hold. Overland Park staff indicated they are doing studies on the number of cyclists that would actually benefit from the lanes. Some motorists, and one dissenting council member are speaking up against bike lanes.



We need your voice! If you live in Overland Park we urge you to contact your local councilmember to voice your opinion and stand with fellow cyclists.

For a list of of Councilmembers click here.

For more information contact Mark Hines at Mark.Hines@cyclingkc.org.

Back to top

New Number

Cycling KC now has a new number! To reach us, call (816) 905-3315.

Looking for Warehouse Space

We are expanding and needing warehouse space to fill our needs. If you have knowledge of a space or have the space to assist, please contact Mark Clarkin at mark.clarkin@cyclingkc.org.

Back to top



Email Viewer Page 3 of 3

> Cycling Kansas City 520 W 103rd St, Kansas City, MO 64114 (816) 905-3315 www.cyclingkc.org

Done